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Local children invited to Summer Reading Club 

 

Local children and young people can win several prizes by taking part in the Summer 
Reading Club starting next month. 
 

The program is aimed for children aged between 0 and 16 years and is running at 
Camden, Narellan and Oran Park Libraries.  
 
Mayor, Cr Peter Sidgreaves said the Summer Reading Club gave children and young 
people a chance to win some great prizes while also continuing their education. 
 
“Reading is of paramount importance to young people and this is a great initiative being 
run out of our libraries,” Cr Sidgreaves said. 
 
“I look forward to seeing everyone enjoying reading while recording the amount of time 
they read on their reading bookmarks as part of the club.” 
 
There are three categories for participants to choose from including preschool, primary 
and secondary school readers.  
 
The Summer Reading Club begins on Monday 10 December and runs through to the end 
of the summer school holidays at Camden, Narellan and Oran Park Libraries. 
 
For more information, visit Camden Libraries website: www.library.camden.nsw.gov.au 
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